
Phone 

(781) 891-6689 Ext. 207 

Email 

info@therighttoimmigration.org 

Website 

 www.therighttoimmigration.org

Contact Us
Events

Find us on Facebook, Twitter, 

and LinkedIn!

Hours 

Monday-Friday: 9AM-5PM 

 Sat/Sun: Call beforehand 

Holidays: Call beforehand

Address 

24 Crescent Street, Suite #201 

Waltham, MA 02453

IMMIGRATION DROP-INS

GET IMMIGRATION 

HELP NOW

*NO COST - PRO BONO SERVICES*

WHAT BENEFIT IS RIGHT 

FOR YOU?

Stop by our office for pro bono 

consultations on any Monday from 5PM- 

7PM. No appointment necessary.

Come to one of our monthly information 

sessions to learn about immigration 

benefits and figure out which benefit is 

right for you. To find out when the next 

session is, visit our website. 



Need Help?Get InvolvedWho are We?

TRANSLATE/INTERPRET

NOW ACCEPTING 

INTERNS 

BECOME AN IMMIGRATION 

REPRESENTATIVE

Want to represent people in immigration 

court? Get trained by TRII and become a 

DOJ accredited immigration 

representative. Join our team!

Know another language? Help with 

interviews and making TRII's resources 

available in more languages. Contact us!

The Right to Immigration Institute 

(TRII-pronounced “Tree”) is an 

immigration nonprofit and the first of 

its kind to apply the law school clinic 

model to the undergraduate level for 

immigration law. By training 

undergraduate students so they can 

become representatives for non-citizens 

in immigration court, TRII aims to 

make sure no one must face the 

immigration process alone. 

Victoria St. Jean, Executive Director 

Douglas Smith, Program Director 

Lauren Gearty, Senior Attorney 

Jonathan Goldman, Relations Director

OUR STAFF 

SERVICES OFFERED

Comprehensive Immigration Screening 

Affirmative/Defensive Asylum Petitions 

Convention Against Torture (CAT) Relief 

Temporary Protected Status (TPS) 

OUR MISSION

Diversity Lottery        Naturalization 

VAWA                    T and U Visas

Not sure what you need help 

with? Just have questions? Drop 

in to our office!

All Services 

Are Pro Bono


